
5. RESIDUAL DISPOSAL OPTIONS FOR COUNCILS NOT PART OF THE NEW
REGIONAL LANDFILL

Officer responsible Author
Waste Manager Zefanja Potgieter

Corporate Plan Output:  Regional Initiatives

The Chairman has requested that those Councils not part of the proposed new regional
landfill provide a verbal update to the meeting as to their current and proposed residual
waste disposal plans.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the information be received.


